
MUSEUM OF FINE ARTS boston 15, Massachusetts

November 22, 1961 Department of Decorative Arts of Europe and America

Dear Nr. Moore:

As you doubtless will know in ample time - and 

very probably do already - the Coddington cup 

will be auctioned at Christie's on December 

thirteenth.

I wish you all success.

Sincerely

Buhler

(hrs. 'Yves Henry Buhler)

MFA


